STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF UGANDA AT THE 40TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(27th January 2022, Geneva)
Mr. President, 
1. Botswana warmly welcomes the delegation of Uganda to the third cycle of the UPR process and we thank them for their comprehensive national report.
2. Botswana appreciates the acceptance of our recommendations during the Second Cycle of the UPR, on the enjoyment of civil and political rights by all and on the elimination of all harmful traditional practices and stereotypes.
3. We note with appreciation the preparation of a National Action Plan on Human Rights, premised on capacity building for Government and citizens on a wide range of human rights issues. We commend Uganda for the strengthening of the Human Rights Commission and additional measures taken in the promotion and protection of human rights. 
4. Whilst appreciating that significant legislative and policy strides have been made in the area of child protection, including children with disability, we note that effective implementation of certain provisions of the Social Protection Policy and National Child Policy still lags behind.
5. In that regard, Botswana recommends that Uganda:
· Prioritises financial and human resources towards the registration of births to enable effective planning and protection of children’s rights; and
· Takes measures to strengthen social services to vulnerable children and families, in the context of child labour, sexual exploitation, teenage pregnancy, and violence against children.
6. We wish Uganda a successful review.

I thank you, Mr. President
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